From: London, Sarah

Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 5:07 PM
To: dumont@wcax.com

Subject: Your request

Attachments: Dumont Production 6-2-17.pdf

Dear Tyler, attached please find records in response to your requested as amended and forwarded from the Governor’s
Office. We have redacted parts of one email, as it contains attorney-client advice and work product from the Attorney
General’s Office to the Governor’s Office, and is exempt from disclosure pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(3) and (4).

If you feel records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy Attorney General, Josh Diamond pursuant
to 1 VSA 318. If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Thank you, and have a good weekend,
Sarah

Sarah London
Chief, General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
Vermont Attorney General’s Office



